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VIRTUAL FESTIVAL OF NATIONS

The St. Anthony-New Brighton School District is
committed to equity, inclusion and community

engagement.  
 

We will be hosting a virtual festival of nations this
spring. We are excited for families from all of our

schools to participate in this celebration!
 

Email your video (3-5 minutes) or photos to:
community@isd282.org by May 7.
If you choose to take video at home, position
your device horizontally/landscape to capture
your video in landscape orientation.
If you’d like to record a video at school, we
have volunteers who can help with recording.
Contact community@isd282.org to arrange a
time and space for your video before May 5.
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